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Clean air is important to me as a biker, walker and resident. I live in the Argay 

neighborhood where air quality is very poor. It is important to me that officials stand 

behind their commitment to reduce harmful emissions from vehicles and support the 

development of green infrastructure and the safety and transportation investments 

proposed in HB 2025 and to go even further by including funding for trails and 

electrification.  


